
Hello Everybody, 
 
I hope you’re all keeping well.  It’s been a busy week - please see this weeks 
newsletter: 
 
 
GRW and GRK Partial Opening 
We’ve been working one to one for quite some time, with some young people who 
are struggling with the lockdown on our school sites, and this week we opened up 
our Windsor school for regular classes for a group of pupils - the safety/social 
distancing/cleaning preparation worked really well.  We’re preparing to do a similar 
offering in Kingsley next week - each pupil will get the chance to come in for a 
session where they’ll have access to multiple activities with teachers on a one to 
one basis.  We’ll be gradually extending access to both our physical schools 
ensuring we keep everyone safe.  Pupils risk assessments are amended to reflect 
this and forwarded to relevant councils. 
 
Admissions: 
We’ve been busy making videos to help with the admissions process. We have new 
videos where I aim to answer the most frequently asked questions about our school 
day and what it’s actually like to go to school with us. We share these with families 
once they’re in the admissions process.  We also now have a virtual tour of both 
schools available on our website ​www.thegreenroomschool.com​ for potential pupils, 
for you if you’ve never been, and for our staff and pupils who are definitely missing 
being on site.  
 
Government Guidance 
Like all schools, we continue to receive a waterfall of government guidance. We are 
blending this new guidance into our policies and practises on safeguarding, 
cleaning, social distancing, online practises etc.  We’ve updated our Curriculum 
Policy to include all the new guidance from the government on Remote Education 
Practises here: 
 
 
I’ll leave you with a couple of responses to letters we sent to our pupils this week:  

 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
Jane Nicholls 
School Business Director 

http://www.thegreenroomschool.com/


 

 


